
Prof. H. Tracy Hall 
Brigham Young University 
Provo, Utah 84601 

Dear Tracy: 

Sandia Laboratories 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115 

February 4, 1977 

It was with a great deal of pleasure that I learned of your 
selection, along with Francis, Herb and Bob as the recipients of 
the 1977 APS International Prize for New Materials. I want to 
express my sincere congratulations on a well-deserved recognition 
for your joint work which has been of great technological and 
scientific importance. I shall look forward to seeing you at 
San Diego. 

With best wishes and regards, 

GAS:mb 

Sincerely, 

Manager 
Research 


